From: Suellen Harris <suellenwa@nwi.net>

Sent: Sunday, October 16, 2022 5:55 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: COLA Plan 1

CAUTION:External email.

My teacher pension included a regular COLA when | retired in 2007. | am plan 1. | haven’t received a meaningful cost of
living adjustment in years and now inflation is eating up my meager dollars. Add to that the ever increasing cost of
Medicare and my Medicare advantage plan and | am underwater just when | most need resources. Please restore the
COLA to Plan 1.

Suellen Harris

914 Briarwood Drive

East Wenatchee WA

98802

509-264-0299

Sent from my iPhone
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



